
West Babylon Girls youth Lacrosse

Registration is now OPEN!

K-6TH GRADE GIRLS
-INDOOR WINTER TRAINING STARTS THURSDAY 12/2/21
(TRAINING IS EVERY THURSDAY @ JHS GYMNASIUM)

-SEASON BEGINS 4/3/2022

-MUST BE REGISTERED BY 1/1/2022 TO RECEIVE A UNIFORM IN
TIME FOR THE SEASON

-EMAIL rmgeig@gmail.com for further information
and how to register ASAP!
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